
 

 
Department of Environment 
PO Box 2703, Whitehorse, Yukon, Y1A 2C6 
 
 
May 18, 2022 
 
 
Applicant c/o 
Access and Privacy Officer, 
Corporate Information Management, ATIPP Office 
 
RE:  Final Response Access Request #22-195        
 
Decision 
 
The Department of Environment has searched Client, Business and Technology Solutions and 
Conservation Officer Services branch and has identified that there are no records responsive to 
Access Request #22-195. The final response on the information is as follows: 
 
No Records Found 
 
The Department of Environment does not have responsive records to information relating to the 
request noted below: 
 

I am looking for any Privacy Impact Assessments conducted by the Department related to 

use of chat applications like Slack, Rocketchat, Whatsapp, or Discord within the 

department. Timeframe: May 1, 2015 - May 10, 2022  

 
As indicated in the Access to Information summary provided to you, the branches that 
were identified as potentially having responsive records have been searched and no 
responsive records were found.   
 
A copy of the records are attached to this letter. 
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Right to Complain  
 
Pursuant to section 66 of the ATIPP Act, you may complain to Yukon’s Information and Privacy 
Commissioner in respect of this response within 30 business days of receiving this notice by 
contacting:  
 
 

Yukon Information and Privacy Commissioner 
3162 Third Avenue, Main Floor 
Whitehorse, YT  Y1A 1G3 
Phone: (867) 667-8468 
Email: intake@ombudsman.yk.ca 
Fax: (867) 667-8469 

 
Contact Person in Department 
 
If you feel that your request has not been answered completely or that you require further 
clarification, please contact Surene Pretorius, Access and Privacy Analyst at 867-667-3642 or 
env-atipp@yukon.ca.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Manon Moreau 
Deputy Minister of Environment  
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